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	SUMMARY OF November 2007 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 11

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Conference Call
        FCAE  IAEP Grant  Meeting - Urbana
        ITCS/IAVAT Advisory Committee Meeting – Urbana

        ILCAE Annual Meeting – Decatur
        Illinois School Board Conference –Chicago
        IAITC Meeting – Bloomington (2)
        ICAE Symposium Planning Meeting – Bloomington

        St. Louis Agri-Business Club Meeting – St. Louis

        Meeting with Dr. Bob Hughes, U of I  - Urbana

        Elite Ag Ed Conference - Mattoon              

	
	
	
	

	III. Other Activities --3

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting

        Prepared materials for the ILCAE Annual Meeting

        Sent weekly messages to ag educators via the list-serve


	IV. Miles Traveled -- 1145

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	  Attending the Illinois School Board continues to be a highlight in my position.  It is an excellent opportunity for FCAE Staff to visit with existing board members and administrators with agricultural education along with trying to open new ones.  The time spent is worth the expenditure to the project.  Congratulations to all those that assisted in making the ILCAE Annual Meeting a success.  The opportunity to learn about opportunities at Richland community college and the Decatur area provided many ILCAE & ICAE members a vision of the importance of agricultural education in urban schools.  We must continue to foster better understanding of how good agricultural education programs can offer students career preparation.   Congratulation to Dean Dittmar on his efforts as he works to build that understanding in the metro-east area with the St. Louis Agi-Business Club members.

	

	

	

	


